This is an agreement between:

The British Association of GSDs (BAGSD)

and

The GSD League of Great Britain (GSDL)





On 21st April 2017, BAGSD, GSDL and the GSD Breed Council (GSDBC) met with Professor Dr Messler (SV and WUSV President), Mr Imran Husain (WUSV Board Member) and Mr Rene Rudin (WUSV Continental Director – Europe). Very constructive discussions took place on a variety of subjects.

Following our meeting BAGSD and GSDL, with the full support of the GSDBC, have agreed the following statements:

We recognise the benefit to the GSD breed that we work in harmony and therefore commit to co-operation between BAGSD, GSDL and GSDBC in the organising of one annual British Sieger in the UK.

We welcome the plans of the WUSV with regards to harmonisation of the GSD global breeding programme and commit to a programme of communication with and education of breeders in the UK with the objective of implementation over the next five years.

Signed

Andrew Winfrow (BAGSD WUSV Co-ordinator)

Sharey Hutchinson (GSDL WUSV Co-ordinator)

In the presence of SV and WUSV President Prof.med. Heinrich Messler